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DOTA Dance Theatre workshop and audition

DotaDanceTheatre@gmail.com

 
On January 5th and 6th DOTA Dance Theatre will be holding a workshop and audition for its upcoming 2013 season. The company is looking
for 8 new dancers for various contemporary, modern, and physical theatre works throughout this season. The workshop will cost 10 dollars and
will allow you more time for current company member to get to know you before the audition. For more information please visit the company
website listed below.

Interested? Please email a current resume and headshot and a dance reel (if available) to DOTADancetheatre@gmail.com to reserve a spot.

Peace. Love. Dance.
WWW.DOTADanceTheatre.com
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